SUBMISSION 184.1

From: Timothy Leeder

Sent: Monday, 11 August 2008 11:15 PM
To: Committee, EM (REPS)

Subject: Second Submission by Mr Tim Leeder

Dear Chair,

I would like to recommend the Robson Rotation system be implemented for federal
elections. The introduction of this system would make how to vote cards practically
redundant and would be a welcome improvement to our electoral system in my opinion.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Tim Leeder
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